Bridgeport Hospital School of Nursing Alumnae Association I
September, 2002
Dear Members,

We hope to find all of you enjoying the remnants of this long hot Summer, relaxing and staying cool! In
planning our Fall Banquet/Alumnae meeting, we again chose Stella’s Restaurant, Oranoque Plaza, 7365 Main
St., Stratford, across from Sikorsky’s, for Tuesday, Sept., 10, 2002 @ 6:00P.M.,dinner at 6:30 in the banquet hall
next to the restaurant. Dinner choices are:Stuffed Filet of Sole,Chicken Piccata, or Roast Sirloin. Also included
is ziti, toss salad, potato,fresh vegetable,bread/butter,desert, coffee, and tea. Total price is $23.00, tax and tip
included. A cash bar will also be available.

The speaker for the evening is pending.

At our April meeting, we elected the same officers for the next 2 years, plus 2 new board members: Dorothy
Connelly and Barbara Kulikowski. Welcome and congratulations!

Graduation luncheon was held on 4/25/02 with a catered lunch from Vazzy’s inwhich we used a $150 refund
from one of our last banquets. Beverly Tamas, AA2 President, & Mary Toohey-Repko,AAI President spoke to
the new grads about the Alumnaes and membership.

Graduation was held @ the First Presbyterian Church in Fairfield, on May 7, 2002 with 56 graduates. There
were 46 grads that took and passed the Boards. Congratulations !

The SCL award was presented to Jennifer Delvecchio and the MCL award went to Frances Revels. They
received gold pins from AAIL Congratulations to the graduates and especially to Jennifer and Frances!!!

The Alumnae Tea was held at the School of Nursing on May 3, 2002 and was given by the students.

The year 2006 is the 100th Anniversary of the BHSN AA. Celebration ideas are requested and a committee
needs to be formulated. If anyone has any suggestions, please forward them to any of the board members. Your
help would be greatly appreciated. Old pictures,uniforms,medical artifacts!!!

Stephen Jakab, CFRE,President of the BH Foundation,INC, has forwarded AAI information about charitable
giving as part of estate planning. The BH Foundation and People’s is offering a free one-hour individualized
consultation -call (203)-384-3522 to set up an appointment. More information will be shared at the AAI
meeting.

The Class of 1956 is planning a reunion- please contact Diane Mayo, 57 Glend Park Rd, East Orange, NJ,07017
or @(973)-678-2342.

Members of the class of 1985 are asked to contact Nancy Peterson @ (203)-384-3819 with their current
addresses,phone numbers and e-mail addresses for a reunion- Nancy can also be reached at BH education dept.
for nurses.

Sally Pexa, daughter of Cecilia Rey,cl ‘44, is looking for help for her mom after a recent illness-please call her at
(631)-286-1978 if you can help or know of someone. Thanks.

Our Web site is just about up and running. It took a little time, but hopefully it will link our members and
include updates, E-mail, and informative messages from our Alumnae. The web address is
www.BHSNAA1.org. Please forward your E-mail address to Mary - mizmare@aol.com or to Debi -
remodel.forever@juno.com



Please submit your choice of dinner and payment to: BHSN AA1 - $23.00 to:

Cathy Nucera, VP, 153 Governor Trumbull Way, Trumbull, Ct. 06611

cut here Your
Name:

Dinner Choice: Chicken Piccatta ,Stuffed Sole ,Roast Sirloin
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